
NASEA postpones
science meeting

gary alienatlen executive director of
the native american science educa-
tion association recently announced
postponement of the bridges con-
ference scheduled for oct 222422 24 in
anchorage

alienallen said the decision to postponepost ne
the conference was due primarilyprimariryprimarprimarilyiry to
the poor economic conditions inin
alaska which have affected school
district budgets

NASEAs conference has been
rescheduled to feb 464 6 and will be
held in conjunction with the alaska
bilingual multicultural education
conference feb 353 5


